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Dear ………………………………….... 

 

                                  WWeeeekk  44,,  TTeerrmm  22 

PRINCIPAL’S 

NEWS 
Happy Mother’s Day for Sunday to every 

Dallarnil Mum, Nanna and Grandma!  

Take the time to enjoy your day – you do 

a wonderful job!  We hope your Mother’s 

Day surprises make your day! 

 

Happy Mother’s Day,  
with love. 

Today our Dallarnil State School Project Club 

participated in Queensland Cancer Council 

‘CrazyHair Day’ as part of the ‘Shave for a Cure’ 

awareness. A gold coin donation was asked for 

students who created a weird and wild hair 

style and a gold coin for free dress. I’m 

pleased to announce that the  Project Club 

raised $37.00 for the Cancer Foundation. 

Every little bit helps!  
I was away yesterday at the Wide Bay Softball Carnival 

in Hervey Bay.  A big thank you to Mrs Ruge who was 

at school, with Mrs McLean and Mrs Monahan.  

2024 Alpha & Omega Athletics 
 Date Claimer 

Tuesday, 9
th
 July 2024 ~  

First week back of next term! 

Coalstoun Lakes SS will be joining us 

Please mark on your calendars now! 

Our School Wide 

Expectations: 

Safe; Respectful; Learners 

Our School Mission 

Statement reads: 

 

“Our mission at Dallarnil State School is to 

provide a quality, holistic and lasting 

education in an engaging and supportive 

environment.” 

If you want your child to be successful 

at school then YES, attendance does 

matter! 

School Achievements 

Home Reading Draw 

This week’s home reading winners are… 

 

Elijah Monahan (P-3)  

& 
Emma Drescher 

(4-6) 
 

Well done, Elijah and Emma! 

Home Reading is part of Homework Expectations for all 

children, each night. We encourage nightly reading, which 

is also an essential part of your child’s development.   

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

This week’s positive behaviour award goes to: 

 

Will McLennan 
 

Thanks, Will, for Packing Up and Handling 

Equipment Correctly and Safely. 

Our Behaviour Focus this week was: 

Pack Up and Handle Equipment Correctly 

and Safely. 

2024 Biggenden Show 

Bigger and Better on One Day! 

The annual Biggenden Show will be run next Saturday 

only, 18
th
 May – one-day Show.  Our Dallarnil School 

display will highlight the children’s work and photos 

from the last year! 

The children are also entering artwork, poetry and 

cooking so there will be lots to look for! 

 

 

mailto:Andrea.Kelly88@eq.edu.au


 

 

 

TTuucckksshhoopp  &&  BBrreeaakkffaasstt   CClluubb  ~~  WWeeddnneessddaayyss  eeaacchh  wweeeekk,,   rruunn  bbyy  

PPrroojjeecctt   CClluubb  aanndd  tthhee  PP&&CC 

 

Parent helpers to assist us in setting up our display in 

the Show Hall – next Wednesday &/or Thursday 

afternoon from 4:00pm - would be very much 

appreciated. 

School Photos 2024 

Our 2024 School Photos Gallery is now available on 

the Treasure Pics website.  The link to use is as follows 

- https://treasurepics.shootproof.com/gallery/dallarnilss 

with the password 1704. 

The gallery will remain live for 3 weeks and any orders 

after that will incur a late order fee. 

For Your Information! 
 

 Year 4-6 Guitar Practise - 5 mins nightly, please. 

Guitars need to come to school each Friday for 

Instrumental Music.  

 Library Books – due Fridays! 

 Thanks to Callie & Tracy for their efforts 

in the tuckshop on Wednesday for 

Breakie Club & Nachos - So grateful! 

 For School Payments – If families would like a 

receipt issued for any school payments, please 

ask at the office. They will be issued on request. 

We would like to encourage families to 

use the Qkr App for school payments, 

such as Tuckshop and Uniform 

purchases – thank you! 
 

 
P & C NEWS 

 

 

Next Meeting – APRIL 

Next Meeting ~ Wednesday 5
th
 June, 2024  2:00pm 

here at school. All Welcome. Term activities and Term 

3 future events to discuss. 

Mother’s Day Multi-Draw Raffle 2024 

With 6 major prizes in the draw and multiple minor 

prizes, it will be a wonderful Mother’s Day ~ the 

Winners are:- 

1
st
 –  Leisha Jacobsen 

2
nd

 – Elaine Prebble 

3
rd
 – Del Drescher 

4
th
 – Ruby Bloom 

5
th
 – Charlotte & Alex Buchbach 

6
th
 – Spry Family 

Congratulations to all our winners and a huge thanks 

to those Dallarnil school families and wider 

community for supporting this fundraiser!   

 
 

 

Dallarnil P&C Dates to Remember - 

Please mark on your Calendars! 

Sunday 8
th
 September ~ High 

Tea, Memorial Hall 

 
Dates to Remember! 

 

MAY 

Monday 6th 
Labour Day Public Holiday 

School Closed 

Thursday 9
th
  

Wide Bay Softball Carnival – 

Hervey Bay – Mrs K away 

Friday 10
th
  Crazy Hair Day! 

Sunday 12
th
  MOTHER’S DAY 

Saturday 18
th
  BIGGENDEN SHOW 

Saturday 25
th
  CHILDERS SHOW 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

Nil 

 

 

‘Happy 
Mother’s 

Day, 
Everyone!’ 

 

 

Andrea J Kelly 
Mrs Andrea Kelly  

Principal 
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Music and Guitar Lessons 

Dallarnil State School Library, with 

Mrs Miller 

Beginning this week, Tuesdays 

3:30pm – 4:30pm  

$10/lesson 

Contact Lucinda - 0431844604 
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